
Want to change  
your absentee vote?

You cannot spoil an absentee ballot on  
Election Day, but if you still have it, you can  
surrender it at your polling place and vote.

If you have already returned your  
ballot, visit your local election clerk’s office 
by 4 p.m. Monday, March 9. You will not be 
able to change it on Election Day.

If you haven’t returned your ballot,  
you can also go to your polling place on  
Election Day, Tuesday, March 10. Ask to  
surrender it for a new ballot or sign an  
affidavit saying it was lost or destroyed.  
You can vote at the polls.

Attention Voters


